4500 Dobry Dr Sterling Heights, MI 48614 | (586) 803-0900 www.townvillagesterlingheights.com

Town Village Senior Living

MARCH 2023



A decade here at Town Village blossoms into something more beautiful with each passing year filled with many memories and special moments, friendships made, adventures, fun times and enjoying life.

Happy 10th Anniversary-We celebrate you! Brenda Bodenbach-Sonia Shrum-Walt Blohm

Top of the Month to You All! (that's me trying to appear a little more Irish than I am!)

Pull out your green attire and enjoy your last few weeks of winter because St. Patrick's Day AND Spring are upon us (March 20th, to be exact!). While I'm sure Michigan has some other plans for our weather, I am always happy to wake up to the birds chirping again. Make sure you check out your monthly calendar for our St. Patrick's Day Festivities and you know you can bank on our talented dining team on putting on a nice Irish spread for you as well.

Cold and flu season remain with us so please stay vigilant about proper and frequent handwashing and let us know if you or your loved one are not feeling well.

Wishing you a month full of happiness and a little luck of the Irish. Thank you for allowing me to serve you. I am blessed to do so!

Sheri Sepanak Executive Director



Ann Tucci is one of Town Village's newer residents. Ann joined in on the fun at the Cranbrook Institute of Science Museum outing. Her favorites were the interactive exhibits and the collection of artifacts.

MEET OUR TEAM

Sheri Sepanak - Executive Director
Paris Gentry - Business Office Manager
Stacey Jefferies - Dining Services Director
Dale Main. - Maintenance Director
Julie Nobles- Marketing Director
Chris Orlando- Life Enrichment Director

